
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for dialogue to achieve desired reform & change

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Japanese Ambassador in

Baghdad, His Excellency Kotaro Suzuki, on Saturday 3/9/2022, reiterated the importance of

benefiting from the Japanese experience in reconstruction and construction and achieving

sustainable development. His Eminence also wished His Excellency success in his new duties

after the end of his work in Baghdad and appreciated the diplomatic role he played in Iraq.

His Eminence demonstrated the good reputation enjoyed by Japanese companies as he called for

investing  this  in  pioneering  projects  in  Iraq,  pointing  out  the  similarity  between  the

political and social conditions experienced by the two countries.

His Eminence illustrated the nature of political changes in Iraq and the need to end the

current  political  crisis  by  invoking  the  constitution,  the  law,  and  legitimate  state

institutions. H.E. Stressed that Iraq cannot be reduced to a political, sectarian, or national

point of view. Everyone's interest lies in the participation of everyone in decision-making and

reiterated his call to adopt dialogue as a way to achieve the desired reform and change.


